
Wiltshire Council 

Council 

26 November 2019 

Councillor Questions Update 

Questions Received 

1. A total of 5 questions have been accepted from Councillors since the last ordinary 

meeting of Full Council on 9 July 2019.  
 

2. Details of questions submitted and the order they will be received at the meeting are 

shown at Appendix 1. Responses are included at Appendix 2. 
 

3. The five questions were received before the deadline of 12 November 2019 and 

were therefore guaranteed written responses as attached to this report.  
 

4. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses, as is customary, take 

them as read and giving the questioner an opportunity to ask one relevant 

supplementary question for each question submitted. In accordance with Part 4 of 

the Constitution members were requested to submit their questions in priority order.  
 

Proposal 
 

5. To receive the questions as detailed. 
 

Stuart Figini, Senior Democratic Services Officer 

Appendix 1 - Councillor Questions Summary 
Appendix 2 - Questions received  
Appendix 3 – Supplementary Documents – Question 19-39 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Appendix 1 - Councillor Submitted Questions Summary 

Questions will be received in the order listed below as specified in the Constitution - 

so that every member who submitted a question has the opportunity to ask a 

supplementary prior to another member having the opportunity to ask a second 

supplementary. 

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2) 
 
 
Ref Questioner Date 

Received 

Written or 

Verbal 

Subject Cabinet 

Member 

19-36 Cllr Ian 

Thorn 

21/8/19 Written Council press releases follow-up Cllr Allison 

Bucknell/Cllr 

Richard 

Clewer 

19-37 Cllr Ernie 

Clark 

11/10/19 Written Council rebranding Cllr Allison 

Bucknell 

19-38 Cllr Chris 

Hurst 

18/10/19 Written School Transport Cllr Pauline 

Church 

19-39 Cllr Chris 

Hurst 
18/10/19 Written Drug Trafficking in rural 

communities 

Cllr Laura 

Mayes / Cllr 

Pauline 

Church 

19-40 Cllr Chris 

Hurst 
12/11/19 Written Car Parking- Royal Wootton 

Basset 

Cllr Bridget 

Wayman 

 


